
GOVERNMENT OF MIZORAM 
OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER 

THENZAWL FOREST DIVISION 
THENZAWL:MIZORAM 

No.B.13015/9/2014-TFD/ 181-182 Dated Thenzawl, the 30th April, 2021 

To 
The Principal Chief Conservator Of Forests

Mizoram.

Essential Details Sought on Construction of Bypass at Chhiahtlang & 
Serchhip. 

Subj: 

Ref 1.No.B.22019/20/2020-FC/PCCE/122 
2.Monitoring Cell Email 

Dated:21.04.2021 
Dated:19.04.2021 

Sir, 
With reference to the subject and letter nos cited above I have the honour 

to submit herewith the essential details sought on construction of Bypass at Chhiahtlang 
& Serchhip which was pending with State Government and the district profile details of 
Serchhip in Form A Part-II has been duly filled as per your request and direction in 
Parivesh Portal. 

This is for favour of your kind information and necessary action 

Enclo:As above

Yours faithfully, 

Uga 
(MARGARET LALRAMCHHAN) 

Divisional Forest Officer 
Thenzawl Forest Division

Thenzawl:Mizoramn 

Memo No:B.13017/1/2016-TFD/ 

Copy to 
Dated Thenzawl,the 30th April, 2021 

The Conservator of Forests, Central Circle, Aizawl Mizoram for favour of kind 
information 

Divisional Foest Officer 
Thenzawl Forést Division

Thenzawl:Mizoram 
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